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Academic Year 2023/2024 

 

Number of pupils and pupil premium grant (PPG) received 

Total number of pupils on roll as at Oct 2022 304 

Total number of pupils eligible for Service PPG 236 

Amount of PPG allocated per pupil 

 

£335 per Service pupil 

Total Grant 2023-24: £79060 

 

 

 

Nature of support  2023/2024 

Additional support from teaching assistants in the classroom 

Small-group and 1:1 tuition from both teachers and TA’s 

Support for development of emotional and social skills eg ELSA, Time to Talk counselling, 

Art therapy, social skills groups 

Transition Mentor to support families as they join and leave the school  

Opportunities to participate in workshops, performances, creative and sporting events and 

activities 

 

 

  



Curriculum focus of Service PPG spending 2023/2024 

1 full time Pastoral Support Lead and 2 part time Emotional Wellbeing Support 

Assistants used to provide small group and 1:1 support for children identified as 

requiring additional support with social and emotional development.   

Time to Talk Counsellor [3 hours per week] to provide 1:1 counselling  

Art Therapy sessions 

Additional TA hours to provide targeted support through intervention programmes 

for identified children to accelerate progress and ‘narrow gaps’ in learning 

Additional TA hours to provide additional support 1:1 and in small groups for social 

skills development for identified children  

Visits into school from external providers to deliver enrichment opportunities eg 

Scientist, Author, Artist etc 

Transition Mentor 
 

Please note we also have a full time Service Pupil Champion who is funded separately 

for the academic year 23/24 by a successful bid to the MOD Education Support Fund 

 

Measuring the effect of PPG spending 

Data analysis and monitoring activities will be undertaken throughout the year to 

measure the effect of our spending on our children in receipt of Service PPG.  We will 

also monitor the impact of our spending on our children’s emotional wellbeing. 

 

 

 


